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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Tilly <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 17, 2019 5:58 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Save the Date - Dec. 12, Greenwood Make and Take Night

   

    

 

Save the Date  
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Holiday Make and Take as well as the Penguin Patch will take place 

December 12 

 

The Greenwood PTA will host the second annual Holiday Make and Take on 

the night of December 12, 6–8 p.m., following the PTA meeting and student 

performances in the Greenwood Elementary Gym. This fun night will include:  

 Pizza, drinks, snow cones, cotton candy, and snacks available for 

purchase 

 Choose from a variety of crafts (free, $3, and $5 options) to make and 

take home as gifts for family and friends 

 Visit the Penguin Patch to buy holiday gifts for the whole family 
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We need help to make this evening a success. Please sign up for a shift- help 

with crafts, food, or Penguin Patch sales.  
 

Volunteer for the Holiday Make & Take Night  
 

 

 

Did you know Greenwood supports the Henrico Christmas Mother each November 

by collecting cans? Now is your chance to help - send in cans for your child's 

classroom this week and help your teacher win Turkey King or Queen.  
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Last week for After School Enrichment 

This is our last week of After School Enrichment. Thank you for all the families 

who signed their children up to participate and the teachers who taught these 

excellent classes! We will have information about the Winter Program for After 

School Enrichment out shortly.  
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Make a Difference with Us! 

We are just a handful of memberships away from 100%. If you have not 

joined, please do so this week. The number-one reason to join PTA is to 

benefit your child. In doing so, you also help our school. Research shows 

that students do better when their families are involved both at home and at 

school. Grades are higher. Test scores rise. Self-esteem grows. Schools 

improve. 

 

Being active on the PTA is also a fantastic way to get to know teachers, staff, 

and other parents. Your membership helps create a louder voice for state 

and national PTA as they advocate and lobby for our children and schools.   

Become a Member  
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Thanks for supporting the Book Fair. We had a very successful week of sales and 

truly enjoyed helping children peruse and purchase their special books. This week 

would not be possible without the fabulous work of our volunteers who worked the 

cash registers and set up/took down the fair.   
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Our mailing address is: 
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10960 Greenwood Road, Glen Allen, VA 23059 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  

     

 

 
 
 
 
 

This email was sent to cchagnon@vhb.com  

why did I get this?    unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  
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